
                                                                                  
Next meeting will be held on September 11th  2012!
                                                                                                                                                
Meetings will be held at the VFW in 
McHenry (3002 w IL Rt 120) the 2nd 
Tuesday of every month 7:30pm - 9:00pm. 
April - November.

Meetings take place on Taco Tuesday! 
Bring your appetite!

Please send fish pictures and stories to 
william.spoonplugger.lorch@gmail.com

Call for New Members
The club is still looking for new members. If you 
know anyone that might make a good 
spoonplugger, be sure to bring him or her to the 
next meeting. 
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   Northern Illinois  Spoonpluggers   

Catches of the Month

Jim Shell and Bob Roels went to Green Bay in August and 
caught these nice Walleyes. The fishing was tough but these 
guys still put fish in the boat. Sometimes different rigging 
procedures like planer boards are called for when fishing 
wide expanses of water.  Good Job! 

Local Fishing
Fishing has been tough for the most part. However, local 
Spoonpluggers still manage to put fish in the boat. No 
matter what the weather and water conditions, 
Spoonpluggers know the fish will become active at some 
point during the day and know that being in the right place 
at the right time and exercising depth and speed control is 
what it takes to put fish in the boat.  

  

Chris Angsten has been fishing lakes in Southern Wisconsin 
and reports that fishing has been tough. Chris has been 
putting fish in the boat due to the fact that he works the 
best spots and changes up his presentation to meet the 
conditions with which he is faced. He says the fish have 
been deep and the speed has been slow. Not many fish 
have been caught trolling. By changing up his presentation 
(exercising speed control) He was able to put fish in the 
boat even under tough conditions. Good job!
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The Following is a passage from Buck Perry’s Home Study Course “Mapping and Interpretation I”
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